
Teachers have a variety of options to communicate with students and parents.  One option is Skyward 

Message Center, which allows teachers (and administrators) to send emails to their students or their 

student’s parents.  Both students and parents have the ability through Skyward Student and Family 

Access to update their respective preferred email address.  Given our district’s use of Skylert with 

parents, the email address in Skyward for parents would most likely be up to date.  We noticed that 

students have used their personal email address, their school email address or their parent’s email 

address.  It may be prudent to have students, at minimum, login to Skyward Student and Family Access 

to review and update their preferred email address. 

The student would login to Skyward Family Access, click the “My Account” link in the upper right corner, 

and update the “Email” field.  The parent would do the same thing but with their Skyward login. 

 


